
 

 

CITY OF TUALATIN 
Staff Report 

 
 
 
 

TO:    Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 

FROM:     Sherilyn Lombos, City Manager 

DATE:     February 24, 2025 

SUBJECT: 
Climate Action Plan – Implementation Funding  
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
Staff is requesting feedback and direction on options to pursue in order to fund the Climate Action Plan 
program implementation. 

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY:  
In October 2024 the City Council adopted a 2-year work plan with a number of associated actions, one of 
which was to conduct an analysis of options for sustainable funding for the climate action program with the 
outcome of funding for a staff resource/position to oversee and manage the program, and funding for the 
general program. 

Staff contracted with ECOnorthwest to perform that analysis. The consultant team analyzed a number of 
options and working with staff narrowed them down to ones that are the most viable. The attached report 
from ECOnorthwest includes all of their analysis and will be presented to the City Council. 

 

ATTACHMENTS: 

- Climate Funding Analysis for the City of Tualatin 
- Presentation 


